Board of Health Minutes

March 9, 2021

The virtual meeting opened at 7:00 p.m. with Ms. Amodei, Ms. Moeller and Mr. Parkin present.

Mr. Parkin asked why are meeting have become weekly instead of the first and third Tuesday as
in the past.

Ms. Amodei said that a lot was going on right now pertaining to COVID 19 decisions that she
has sometimes had to make by herself and she wanted to keep the Board updated on what
those decisions were.

After some discussion it was decided to continue to schedule weekly meeting but if on Monday
of the same week, there was nothing to discuss, the meeting would be cancelled.

The meeting adjourned at 7:15 p.m.



